Hazelton, Laura

From: Vincent, Sue (Councillor)
Sent: 08 April 2016 13:21

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: Consultation 2016/1787/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Laura

Thank you for your consultation letter regarding the above application at 39 Great Russell
Street. As the neighbour at 38 Great Russell Street, | confirm | have no objections to the Variation
amendment of 5sgm of A1 to C3 use as basement level.

Regards

Councillar Sue Vincent
Holborn & Covent Garden Ward

London Borough of Camden, Old Town Hall, Judd Street WC1H 9JE _

Council Surgeries held between 6.30-7.30pm on 1% & 3" Friday of each month at Bedford House, Emerald Street off Lamb’s
Conduit Street and on the last Friday of each month at Dragon Hall, Stukeley Street off Drury Lane. No appointment needed.



